
From: Joe Latteo  

Sent: Wednesday, June 09, 2010 1:27 PM 
To: Jonathan Harris; Patrick Strittmatter 

Subject: RSM  

 

 Hello Jonathan & Pat, after doing reference checks on RSM and having them provide 
an additional firm that they had done similar work with I have seen no reason not to 
allow their bid for the Lighting retrofit. All references spoke well as to working with the 
firm and all work was completed on time and within the set budget. 
  We have asked the vendor on numerous occasions if he can stand behind the amount 
bid and after his e-mail and verbally checking his supplier the answer was “ YES” RSM 
feels good about the number quoted 
 
   This e-mail will stand as our recommendation for Commissioners that the Lighting 
Retrofit Bid be awarded to RSM. 
  Thanks, Joe 
 
 

Joseph N. Latteo 

Williamson County 
Facilities Director 
PH. 512-943-1609 
FX.  512-930-3313 
 


